令和6 (2024) 年度 追手門学院大手前中学校 入学試験問題用紙 英語

リスニングテストについて

このテストには第1部から第2部まであります。☆英文は二度放送されます。

第1部 絵の内容を最もよく表しているものを放送されるア、イ、ウの英文の中から一 つ選び、記号で答えなさい。



2



5



第2部 会話と質問を聞き、その答えとして最も適切なものをア、イ、ウ、エの中から 一つ選び、記号で答えなさい。

エ First time.

ア Jim's hobby. イ A triangle box.

ウ Jim's shape. エ A musical instrument.

ア Every day. イ Never. ウ Two days a week.

\$350. ア \$250.

ウ \$150. エ \$100.

7 A new classmate. ↑ A professional baseball player.

ウ A fieldwork. エ A student farewell party.

5 ア On Monday. イ On Tuesday. ウ On Saturday. エ On Sunday.

イ \$6. ア \$3. ウ \$36. エ \$42.

Cloudy. ア Sunny. ウ Rainy. エ Windy.

7 She can't find her smartphone. 8 ✓ Her smartphone is not working.

ウ The table is broken. エ A stranger is coming.

イ In a station. ア In a car.

ウ In a clothing store. エ In a gas station.

イ Miki's sister. ア Miki. エ Ken's sister. ウ Ken.

令和6 (2024) 年度 追手門学院大手前中学校 入学試験問題用紙 英語

		-15までの(記号で答えなさ			表もi	適切なものをア	, イ	,ウ,エの中から一
1	You	are good () co	oking.				
	ア	at	イ	into	ウ	of	エ	to
2	She u	usually ()	at 6	in the mornin	g.			
	ア	get up	イ	gets up	ウ	getting up	エ	is got up
3		() a book						
	ア	read	イ	reading	ウ	can read	エ	reads
4	ľm s	o tired and slee	еру.	I don't () like	e eating now.		
	ア	fall	イ	feel	ウ	look	エ	live
5	I can	't give you any	adv	vice because y	our j	problem is too	() for me.
	ア	early	イ	busy	ウ	difficult	エ	tired
6	My f	riends () t	o m	e last week.				
	ア	wrote	イ	painted	ウ	dropped	工	ate
7	A : V	Where are you	goir	ng?				
	B:I	ľm () my	way	to my uncle's	hou	se.		
	ア	by	イ	out	ウ	on	エ	between
8	A : V	What does () r	nother do?				
	B:S	She is a teacher	r.					
	ア	he	イ	his	ウ	him	エ	himself
9	It's y	our turn. Don'	't () shy.				
	ア	be	イ	worry	ウ	late	I	touch
10	0 I was	s sick, and I ()	off the train a	at th	e next station.		
	ア	called	イ	turned	ウ	got	エ	stayed

11	When she heard	the news, she () to cry.		
	7 started	ৰ lost	ウ caught	ユ got	
12	I want to (student.) the track and f	äeld club when I bec	come a junior high s	chool
	ア build	イ keep	ウ join	エ run	
13	There was () snow on the mo	ountain, so we couldn	t go skiing.	
	7 few	イ many	ウ little	エ lot	
14	A: Why do you	wash your hands	s so often?		
	B: Because I de	on't want to () cold.		
	7 answer	イ end	ウ make	エ catch	
15	Will you ()	me your bicycle to	omorrow?		
	7 have	√ lend	ゥ heln	⊥ want	

令和6 (2024) 年度 追手門学院大手前中学校 入学試験問題用紙 英語

	次の1~5の会話について、() に入れるのに最も適切なものをア、イ、ウ、エの
中	から一つ選び、記号で答えなさい。
1	A: Can I help you, sir?
	B: () I'm just looking.
	7 Yes, I can.
	1 It was good.
	ウ No, thank you.
	⊥ Here you are.
2	A: Hello, this is Tom. Is Hiroshi there?
	B: Sorry. ()
	ア He didn't.
	1 He is out now.
	ウ It's sunny.
	エ He doesn't.
0	A · C 1 1 21 11 12
3	A: Can you help me with my math homework?
	B: Sure. ()
	7 Thank you.
	1 I am busy.
	ウ Yes, please.
	エ No problem.
4	A: I'm going to meet my new tennis coach.
	B: Really? How do you feel now?
	A: I'm a little bit nervous.
	B:()
	7 Take it easy.
	1 Fine, thank you.
	ウ You are welcome.
	工 That's kind of you.
5	A: Happy birthday! This is my gift to you.
Ů	B: Thank you. May I open it now?
	A: () I hope you'll like it.
	7 Yes, I can.
	1 No, it can't.
	ウ The same to you!
	エ Go ahead.

③ 次の日本文の意味を表すように、ア、イ、ウ、エ、オの語を()の中に入れなさい。そして、2番目と4番目にくる記号をそれぞれ答えなさい。ただし、文頭にくる語も小文字にしています。
 今夜、ラグビーの試合に連れていってくれませんか。 【ア take イ will ウ me エ to オ you】 ()(2番目)()(4番目)() the rugby game tonight?
 図書館では静かにしなくてはいけません。 【ア in イ must ウ you エ quiet オ be 】 ()(2番目)()(4番目)() the library.
3 リョウタは英語と韓国語の両方を話せます。 【 ア both イ speak ウ English エ can オ and 】 Ryota () (2番目) () (4番目) () Korean.
4 私の学校ではバレーボールよりバスケットボールの方が人気があります。 【 ア than イ popular ウ volleyball エ more オ is 】 Basketball () (2番目) () (4番目) () at my school.
5 好きな日本の食べ物は何ですか。 【 ア kind イ food ウ of エ do オ Japanese 】 What ()(2番目)()(4番目)() you like?

令和 6 (2024) 年度 追手門学院大手前中学校 入学試験問題用紙 英語

4 次の英文を読んで、1~5の質問に対する答えとして最も適切なものをア、イ、ウ、 エの中から一つ選び、記号で答えなさい。

On the day that Max was born, he slept for most of the time. And in the first weeks of his life he slept like other babies. But when he began to look around him, he didn't sleep so much. He slept for a few hours at night and a little in the daytime. Then he stopped sleeping during the day. He was awake for twenty hours. His eyes were always open!

His mother, Samantha Price, was very surprised. She said that the world was a very interesting place and Max wanted to see everything. She thought this was because he was intelligent.

The doctors and pediatricians were also very surprised; but they said that they didn't know why Max slept so little. Then a child psychologist studied Max's case. He said that it wasn't a very strange case. His studies showed that a lot of modern babies were sleeping less. He wasn't sure why, but he had some ideas about it.

"Two hundred years ago people went to bed earlier than today," he told Samantha. "Life was slower in the past and people slept longer. They worked a lot and they didn't have much money, so they often stayed at home after work and went to bed when it got dark. You see, there was no television and there weren't any electric lights. Electric light is different from candlelight; it is brighter and it keeps you awake. Babies are influenced in mysterious ways by the world. And if the world is fast, noisy, and bright, and if people often go to bed very late, some babies will feel this and they won't sleep so much."

daytime:昼間 intelligent:かしこい pediatrician(s):小児科医

psychologist:心理学者 modern:現代の electric light(s):電灯

candlelight(s): ろうそくの明かり influenced: 影響を受ける

in mysterious ways: 不思議と

- 1 When Max was born, how long did Max sleep?
 - P He didn't sleep.
 - イ For a few hours.
 - ウ For many hours.
 - 工 His eyes were always open.
- 2 What was special about Max?
 - 7 He liked sleeping.
 - イ He didn't sleep much.
 - ウ He slept a lot.
 - 工 He went to bed early.
- 3 What did Samantha think about Max?
 - Max didn't get tired because he was a baby.
 - 1 She was surprised because Max slept for twenty hours.
 - ウ She wanted Max to be a doctor.
 - 工 Max slept so little because he was smart.
- 4 Why did people in the past go to bed early?
 - 7 Life was slower and they wanted to see everything.
 - 1 They stayed home after work and had no electric lights.
 - ウ There was no television and they did not work hard.
 - I The world was fast, noisy and bright.
- 5 Why won't some babies sleep so much?
 - People around them go to bed late.
 - イ The world is slow.
 - ウ Candlelights keep them awake.
 - エ There is no television.